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Limited English Proficiency (LEP) Access Requirement 
Self-Training Presentation Nebraska Department of Economic 

Development staff will conduct CDBG Application 
The Nebraska Department of Economic Development (NEDED) has recently released CDBG Policy Guidance 

regarding CDBG Limited English Proficiency Access Requirements along with a Four Factor Analysis and 

Language Access Plan template. Both of these may be found at: 

http://www.neded.org/community/grants/applications/cdbg-forms 
http://neded.org/community/grants/applications/home 
http://neded.org/community/grants/applications/trust-fund 

On April 8th NEDED also posted a self-training presentation regarding Limited English Proficiency Access 
Requirements. These requirements apply to any political subdivision of the State of Nebraska, or an eligible 
nonprofit organization, to whom Federal financial assistance is extended as well as to any recipients of the 
Nebraska Affordable Housing Trust Fund. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Heather Voorman at (402) 471-3775 or by email at 
heather.voorman@nebraska.gov. 
 
In an effort to provide relevant training materials, NEDED is asking that all viewers of the Limited English 
Proficiency (LEP) self-training presentation complete and submit the following Feedback Form.  

 

 
LEP SELF-TRAINING FEEDBACK FORM 

 

NAME:       TITLE:       
    

COMMUNITY / ORGANIZATION:       
  

STREET ADDRESS:       
  

CITY, STATE, ZIP:       
  

PHONE:       
  

EMAIL:       
  

 
Comments:  

      

 


